
ADULTS  
adults@hebronchurch.org

PRAY FOR BILLY BRITT’S FAMILY 
Dr. Billy Britt served as an associate pastor 
at Hebron for more than 20 years, from 
1986-2008. After a long battle with illness, 
he passed away last week. We praise God 
for countless lives impacted by the life and 
ministry of Billy Britt. Pray God’s peace and 
comfort for his family during this time. 

NBTT INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
today > 12:45 pm > truth’s place > ext. 243 

Join the Nothing But The Truth Ministry for 
a brief informational meeting highlighting 
opportunities to serve with them this 
summer. Snacks will be provided at 12:45 
with the meeting following from 1:00-2:00. 
Truth’s Place is located at 250 Langley Dr., 
Suite 1318, Lawrenceville, GA.

RIGHTNOW MEDIA 
Check out rightnowmedia.org for thousands 
of Bible study videos to help you grow in 
your walk with Christ. If you are one of our 
regular attenders, you may contact the 
church at webmaster@hebronchurch.org to 
receive an invitation to be a part of this great 
resource. 

TITUS 2 MENTORING 
Do you have the heart to mentor younger 
women? What about a desire to be 
mentored by older, wiser women? Titus 2 
Mentoring offers the opportunity for women 
of all ages to engage in conversations and 
relationships in a small-group setting. 
Applications can be found at the women’s 
page on our website. Deadline to apply for 
mentors is July 1 and mentees July 31. 

STUDENTS 
middleschool@hebronchurch.org                  
highschool@hebronchurch.org 
the loft@hebronchurch.org

HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER MEETING TIMES 
june 10-july 1 > 5:00 pm > hs theater > ext. 295 

High School Ministry will not meet on 
Wednesdays in June. Midweek services will 
move to Sunday nights for the above listed 
dates. Worship will begin at 5:30, with  
concessions provided after the service.  
Students are invited to stay for game time 
from 7:00-8:30. Regular Wednesday night 
schedule will resume on July 11.

CHILDREN 
children@hebronchurch.org

CAMP ALL-AMERICAN 
july 16-20 > 8:30 am-4:30 pm > hebron campus > 
cost $199 > ext. 270 

Camp All-American (CAA) is coming to Hebron 
this summer! For ages completed 1st-5th grade, 
this world-class sports camp will include soccer, 
basketball, zorbing, art, Bible study, high energy 
worship and outdoor adventure. Register at the 
children’s or sports page on our website.

PRESCHOOL 
preschool@hebronchurch.org

SNACK DONATIONS NEEDED
going on now > ext. 488  
Preschool is collecting the following items for 
this year’s VBC:  vanilla frosting, chocolate 
chips, mini marshmallows, Goldfish Crackers 
and graham crackers. Drop off your donations 
in the collection bins located in the preschool 
department.

VISIT HEBRONCHURCH.ORG FOR THE  
LATEST EVENTS AND REGISTER FOR  
THE WEEKLY HEBRON E-NEWSLETTER.

202 Hebron Church Road
Dacula, GA 30019–0005
770.962.3671
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